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FAMI-QS ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Operating Procedures During the Coronavirus Outbreak 

In light of the recent developments and restrictions imposed on the affected countries due to 

the coronavirus outbreak, the FAMI-QS Secretariat will continue to be operational, but 

communication and services may run on a reduced schedule. 

We remain, as always, focused on business continuity and intend on keeping any potential 

disruptions to a minimum. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

The FAMI-QS Secretariat 
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